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Please Check Against SStatement Statement by Ms. Gladice Pickering – Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of The Marshall Islands, 11 May 2015, 14h30 – 18h00
Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of the Marshall Islands to the 22nd Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report for this review. 
My delegation is conscious of the challenges facing the country as a result of the threats of climate change and environmental disasters and encourages the government to continue its efforts to promote and protect the rights of its people despite these challenges. 

Namibia is also pleased to note the enactment of the Domestic Violence Prevention and Protection Act in 2011 and would like to know from the delegation: what is the status of the National Women’s Policy?  
Namibia makes the following recommendations:  
1. That the Marshall Islands consider ratifying the ICESCR and the ICCPR and its Optional Protocols. 

2. That the Marshall Islands adopt legislation to prohibit all forms of corporal punishment of children in all settings, and explicitly repeal the right to use force for “prevention or punishment of the minor’s misconduct” and for the maintenance of “reasonable discipline” in the Criminal Code.
We wish the Marshall Islands all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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